

Our Ref: DW Ref: 8573528/8574286

14 October 2022





Re: Public Question – Ordinary Meeting of Council 10 October 2022

I am writing in response to the public questions tabled at the Ordinary Meeting of Council held on 10 October 2022. In relation to Sex Work Law Reform Victoria.

As to whether Council has received any complaints about children being exposed to sex work?

Council wishes to advise that no complaints have been received.

Community Awareness Campaign Survey Results following a survey of people's views on the issue of decriminalising sex work. Approximately how many hours were spent in the conduct and publication of this survey?

While there is no formal record of the hours of officer time on this project, it is estimated that 50 hours was spent on developing and implementing the survey and the report.

Yours sincerely



VAIIIo

<u>ACTING GENERAL MANAGER CORPORATE SERVICES</u>

@ csu@melton.vic.gov.au

(03 9747 7200